
Nurse Veterans Wanted for a Research Study 

Researchers from Madigan Army Medical Center are seeking former military  

nurses, with deployment experience in a theater of war, to participate. 

 

WHAT: A research study titled:  Embracing the Past, Informing the Future:  

Military Nurses’ Wartime Experiences. 

 

WHO: Nurses who served in Europe, Pacific, or other locations outside of the continental United States 

during wartime (WWII, Korean War, Vietnam, Gulf War, Iraq or Afghanistan), are fluent in English, and do 

not have any physical or mental medical conditions that would limit participation in interviews are needed.  

 

WHY: The purpose of this study is to obtain actual accounts of nurses’ wartime experiences, for both the 

historical value and to gather important lessons learned to improve training for current and future military 

nurses.  

 

HOW: To learn more about this study, please contact:   

Leilani Siaki, Center for Nursing Science, Madigan Army Medical Center  

253-968-2289 or nursehistorystudy@gmail.com  
  


